
From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Good morning, 

Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk 
"Amy Stevens Watters" 
RE: Hideaway Bay 
Monday, November 30, 2020 8:28:29 AM 

Per your request, we have added you as an interested person to 20200226-SU. 

Sincerely, 

Commission Deputy Clerk II 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

CRoehner@psc.state.fi. us 

850-413-6760 

From: Amy Stevens Watte rs <stevens.watters@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, November 29, 2020 7:11 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Hideaway Bay 

Good Morning, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02021-2021 

"I would like to request that I be considered an interested person 
regarding the following docket: 

Docket No. 20200226-WS, Application for certificate to provide 
wastewater service in Charlotte County, by Environmental Utilities, 
LLC 

Please email all automatic notification of informal meeting notices, 
FAW notices, all recommendations, and final orders 
issued by the Commission to [Stevens.watters@gmail.com] 

If you have additional questions, please contact me at [8638401694]. 

Thank You, 

Amy Stevens-Watters 
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9400 placid rd 
Little gasperilla island 
unit I-3
Placid, fl 
 
 




